
	

	

RTOWA MUM/CORR/2021/36                                                     Dated 5th Jan’2022       

To 
 
Shri. Dilip Padhye, 
Member (Fin), & CGCA 
Department of Telecom, 
New Delhi 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Sub:- Request for Extension of Time Limit for submission of Life Certificate. 
 
DoP&PW has extended the date for submission of Life Certificate up to 28/02/2022 vide 
OM No. 18/01/2020-P&PW (H)-111-6786 dated 31st Dec’2021 in view of the ongoing 
Covid-19 pandemic fast spread. Maharashtra and Delhi Governments have imposed 
restrictions on movement.   
 
More than 12000 MTNL pensioners at Mumbai and Delhi together are due to submit LC 
in the month of Jan’22. As the pensioners being senior citizens are more vulnerable, they 
are advised not to move out and so it is difficult for them to submit the LC.  Therefore it is 
requested to extend the date of submission of LC till 28/02/2022 in accordance with the 
DoP&PW’s OM cited above.  
 
 
With high regards, 

    Yours Sincerely, 

  

      (J.S. YADAV)                                                                       
                                                                    Joint General Secretary 
        
Copy to 
 

1. Shri.S.K. Mishra Additional CGCA, DoT, New Delhi.    
2. Smt.V.G. Mishra CCA Mumbai. It is requested to take up the issue with DoT. 
3. Shri. Deepak Mukherjee ED MTNL Mumbai for information 

	


